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Message From President of CMAAO

Dear CMAAO colleagues,

It is my great pleasure to welcome you in the 48th CMAAO Mid-

term Council Meeting. According to the newly amended by-law, passed 

last year (2011) in Taipei, this occasion carries a very special meaning 

in the history of CMAAO as it is the last mid-term council meeting to 

be held. I express my deep gratitude to Macau Medical Association for 

hosting this event and to the secretariat for their timely proposal and invaluable assistance.

In recent years the world suffered from natural disasters and newly emerging infectious 

diseases. It is our duty to fully utilize our professional expertise to help people through such 

crisis. Therefore, the keynote speech will touch upon “Current Management of Malignant  

Disease in the Asian and Oceania Regions.”

I am grateful for your dedicating time at our annual get-together to share experience and 

wisdom. I can see this platform enables us medical professionals to strengthen domestic infec-

tion control, enhance awareness and as a result, be well-prepared to combat spread of diseases 

effectively.

I wish the Mid-term Council Meeting a great success. Thank you very much.

Ming-Been LEE, M.D.*1

President of CMAAO

*1	 President, Taiwan Medical Association, Taipei, Taiwan, R.O.C. (mingbeen@ntu.edu.tw). Professor of Psychiatry, National Taiwan University 
Hospital and College of Medicine. President of Taiwanese Society of Suicidology. Director of Taiwan Suicide Prevention Center.
This message was made at the 48th CMAAO Mid-term Council, Macau, China, on November 9, 2012.


